
REGULATURUNFORMATIUN DISTRIBUTION * EM (RIDS) 

ACCESSI, R,:7908270446 DUC.DATE: 79/08/20 NUTARiZED: NO 0QCKET 4 
FACIL 5U0261 H. 8, Robinson Plant, Unit.2, Carolina rower and Ligh 05000261 

50M Brunswick'Steam Electric Plantr Unit 2, Carolina Powe 05060324 
$0-325 Brunswick Steam Electric Plant, Unit 1, Carolina Powe 0500032 

AUTHNAME AUTHOR AhFILIATION 
UTLEYEE, Carolina Power & Light Co, 
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION 
HAASSWP. Quality Assurance Branch 

SUBJECT: Approves NRC 7908e0 request to provide NC Governor J Hunt 
w/proprietary at & technical capabilit matl filed in 
response to HR Denton 790629 request, 

DISTRIBUTION CODE: AO36S COPIES RECEIVED:LTR _t ENCI SIZE: 
TITLE: 6/29/79 Ltr Mgmt & Tech Resource 

NOTES: - -- --- -------------- 

RECIPIENT COPIES RECIPIENT COPIES 
ID CODE/NAME LTTR ENCL ID CODE/NAME LTTR ENCL 

ACTION: 09 BCo" 4R 3 2 

Ii4TERNAL 1 02 NRC PDR 1 

16 R MATTSON 1 17 R DEYOUNG 1 
18 DIR NRR 1 19 ASLB 1 
20 ASLAB 1 21 DIR DOR i 
22 R MINOGUE i 23 V STELLO I 

T 11NAL 03 LPDR 1 24 NSIC 1 
25 ACRS 16 1 

)C 0 LZboQ77OA) 
SEP 4 1979 

1 L' NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 39 ENCL 9



CP&L 
Carolina Power & Light Company 

P. 0. Box 1551 * Raleigh, N. C. 27602 

August 20, 1979 

E. E. UTLEY 
Executive Vice President 

Power Supply & Customer Services 

Mr. Walter P. Haass 
Chief, Quality Assurance Branch 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Haass: 

This is in response to your phone call of this date at which 
time you requested that NRC be allowed to provide Governor James Hunt 
(N.C.) a copy of the management and technical capability material filed 
in response to Mr. H. R. Denton's June 29, 1979 request.  

Although we maintain our opinion that this material is proprietary 
as defined by 10CFR2.79.0, we concur in your sending a copy to Governor 
Hunt. We would, however, appreciate your suggesting to the Governor, in 
your transmittal letter, the importance of not making this material public 
and asking that it not be disseminated beyond his staff.  

We further understand that NRC will provide the Governor an 
evaluation of CP&L's management and technical capability to anticipate 
and preclude or respond to unusual nuclear events, and that this evaluation 
will be based on the material filed on August 16, 1979.  

Recognizing the implications of such an evaluation, we would 
appreciate the opportunity to meet with you to review and discuss this 
evaluation prior to its being transmitted to the Governor.  

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact 
me.  

Yours very truly, 

E. . Utley 
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